To whom this may concern within the customer service department located at P.O. Box 290538, Port
Orange, FL 32129,

This letter should serve as written and legal consent that | Nykea Agbi along with my party of 4 would
like to cancel my-invoicee#205817. I have attempted to reach out numerous times prior to 10/06/2022
and wasn’t able to reach anyone and left numerous messages and never received a call back or anything
until today 10/17/2022. | got someone eating on the phone while talking to me very unprofessional and
hung up before | could finish my statement. I'm not sure what | did to deserve that mistreatment?
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Please cancel my booking Thank you Q) J
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Nykea Agbi
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703¢881-6381

Nykeaagbi@gmail.com



